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Waverley Council Response Report to Motions from the May 2021 Bronte Beach Precinct meeting 
 
 

Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

May 2021 Background: Waverley Council is interested in 
encouraging the movement of birds throughout the 
Precinct area by actively encouraging the planting 
of appropriate vegetation which would both 
support and attract small birds. The area adjacent 
to the northern end of the Cutting is a perfect 
opportunity for such a project. 
 
Motion 1 
Bronte Beach Precinct requests that Waverley 
Council considers the revegetation of the raised 
bank at the northern end of the Cutting in order to 
provide habitat for small birds. 
 
Proposer Sally Kendall Seconder John Batts Passed 
unanimously. 
 

Council officers have been considering all three areas outlined in the 
picture below for some time and agree,  that they could, if planted well 
and then maintained, be a great small bird habitat steppingstone, 
especially given the trampling and death of remnant vegetation on the 
ocean side of the cutting directly opposite site 2 below. At present, the 
resources required to undertake plantings in these areas is not available 
and this will be considered in the next 2022/23 budget process. 
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